
 
 

 

Dear Families,  
 
On Friday 16th of March at 6:00 pm, we are holding our annual Chocolate Bingo 
evening, just as we have done for the past few years for the children’s chosen 
charity for this year. Tickets are free but, due to space, they are limited to 150 
people. All money raised from the Bingo event will be going towards our chosen 
charity C.R.Y. 
 
As usual, we would like donations of chocolate Easter eggs - please put all 
donations outside the school office in a box. The more eggs that are donated, 
the more you can win on the night! Thank you in anticipation.  
 
On arrival at the event, you will have to buy your bingo cards for £1.00 if you 
want to buy tickets for 3 games. To get a ticket to do the cash prize bingo game 
(for adults), it will be £1.00 for one game, but the more money we earn the 
more you could win!  
There will also be a raffle where you can 
win even more donated chocolate and 
Easter gifts.  
 
If you would like a ticket for this event, 
please fill in the form below and return to 
your child’s class teacher.  
 
Please have the best time at our Chocolate Bingo and try to come again next 
year, if we continue doing our traditional bingo nights!  
From the School Council members.  
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Chocolate Bingo for C.R.Y (Cardiac Risk in the Young Charity) @ 6pm 
 

Please could I have _______ tickets for the Chocolate Bingo. If I cannot come I 
will return my tickets to school so that someone else can come.  
 
Child’s name:______________________________ Class:________________  

 

First come,  first serve basis. Slips must be handed in to your child’s class teacher, 

NOT at the School Office. Thank you. 

There will also be a café run by the 
PTFA with drinks and a few snacks. 
Of course, there will be tea and 
coffee for adults and suitable drinks 
for children like orange juice. Snacks 
like biscuits will also be at the café.  
 


